21st March 2019

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,        
                                                    
After school clubs
A reminder that this is the last week of clubs as next week we have parents’ evenings, a new set of clubs will be sent out after the Easter holidays. Please note Taekwondo will be on next Monday, as this club is run by an outside provider.
Class assemblies
These have been superb this term, today was Miss Ashton’s Y4 and tomorrow is Mrs Wharton’s Y3.
Easter Bonnet Parade
Advance notice that Thursday 18 April will be our highly anticipated annual Easter Bonnet Parade followed by Infant Easter Craft morning. Infant children will parade around the playground first thing in a bonnet they have made at home, more child made than adult please!
Easter Egg Raffle
Reminder that children can purchase a number for £1 to be in with a chance to win an Easter egg for the Vale Royal Lions Easter Egg Raffle which we take part in each year.  The raffle will take place at the Easter Bonnet Parade on Thursday 18 April.
Recycled Crisp Packets
Children can get involved with Ele-Fantastic fundraising by recycling their empty crisp packets at lunch time into the recycle bin which will be placed in the hall.  Crisp packets are being converted into cash then donated to help towards research for the Elephants deadly disease EEHV (Elephant Endotheliotropic Herpes Virus).  This disease strikes suddenly and within a few short days of the appearance of symptoms the young elephant is dead.  At Chester Zoo this devastating disease has taken five young elephants. 
Taster Session
On Wednesday 27th March we will be promoting healthy eating by holding a taster session at break and lunch time in the school hall for all children.  They will be encouraged to try smoothies, wraps and healthy cakes etc.
Family Learning ~ Advance notice
We will be hosting a Family Learning First Aid course on Thursday mornings after Easter. It’s a five week course, for parents only there is no child participation and will start on Thursday 25th April 9.00am-11.00am. There is a maximum of 10 and a free crèche will be provided! Please see attached flier.

A reminder that we close on Friday 29th at 3.15pm for a two week end of term holiday.
As always if you have any queries or concerns about any aspect of your child’s school life please do not hesitate to get in touch.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft  
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